
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF

NOT! C E January 4,2019
1.2

TO: All Department Personnel

FROM: Chiefof Staff

SUBJECT: POTENTIAL IMPACT OF UNITED TEACHERS LOS ANGELES STRIKE ON
DEPARTMENT EMPLOYEES

The United Teachers Los Angeles (UTLA) has indicated that a district-wide. strike will be called
on January 10,2019, ifthe Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) and UTLA are unable
to reach a labor agreement. Though the strike may have a significant impact 01;1 our employees
whose children attend LAUSD schools, the mission of the Los Angeles Police Department
remains unchanged - we are each tasked with preserving the safety of the City of Los Angeles
and its residents.

All Department employees who may be adversely impacted by the strike are encouraged to begin
making alternative childcare arrangements so that they can continue to report to their scheduled
shifts for the duration of the strike. Those employees who have exigent circumstances which
will prevent them from securing alternative childcare shall submit an Employee's Report,
Form 15.07.00, to their commanding officer. The 15.07.00 shall provide a brief narrative
outlining which projected dates during the strike the employee will be unable to report to work.
The commanding officer shall review the report and make final a determination based on
deployment needs.

Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to the Office of the Chief of Staff, at
(213) 486-8740.

BOB GREEN, Deputy Chief
Chiefof Staff
Office of the Chief of Police
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